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September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Musical Concert, October 12th at 10.45 am

We would like to celebrate the musical talent of pupils at this school and acknowledge the hard work practising 
instruments that goes on at home. 

Children who are taking music lessons (at home or school) and their teacher feels they are competent enough to 
perform publicly are invited to take part in our school music concert on October 12th. Parents of performers are 
welcome to watch, but please do not worry if you can’t, we will take photos and they will have a whole school audience.

Please complete the form below if your child would like to perform on October 12th and whether you are likely to 
attend (so we know how many chairs to put out!).

For those children who would like to perform for example, singing or dancing, and don’t have formal lessons, there 
will be an opportunity in November to star in our Talent show which is run and judged by a year 6 team. More details 
to follow.

Best wishes,

Mrs Jo Edwards
Music organiser! Teacher
Salhouse Primary School
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk

Don’t forget to checkout our Facebook page!

……………………………………………………………………………………………………….……..……………………………………….…………

Musical Concert 

Name of child:.………………………………………………………….. Year Group: 
………………………………………………….                   

Instrument: 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………….………………
…………..

How many adults attending on Oct 12th ………………………
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